
 

 

 

REDONDO BEACH UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

MAINTENANCE AND OPERATIONS 

1401 Inglewood Avenue 

Redondo Beach, CA  90278 

Tel. 310-372-9889 Fax 310-379-8809 
 

 

October 16, 2008 

 

 

Don R. Schwenke 

Safe T Climb 

2210 Soledad Canyon Road 

Unit # L 

Acton, Ca 93510 

 

 

Dear Mr. Schwenke, 

 

 On behalf of the Redondo Beach Unified School District, we would like to 

compliment you on your Safe T Climb Ladder Anti-Fall Device.  It is truly amazing how 

something so simple can be so supportive and secure. My maintenance crew is very 

impressed with your product.  I wouldn’t put a man on a ladder without this device again.   

 

Anybody using a ladder should use this for the safety of their crew.  I for one will not 

allow the use of any extension ladder without the Ladder Anti-Fall Device. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Fred Naile  

Director of Facilities Management and Construction 

Redondo Beach Unified School District 


